VOLUNTEERS

Warwick School District requires background checks for volunteers.  We have been notified by the Pennsylvania Department of Education of a change in the contracted fingerprinting agency and process.

There will be a delay in fingerprint services during the transition.  The delay will occur between November 18, 2017 and November 28, 2017.

Individuals who may have registered through Cogent but have not been fingerprinted are encouraged to do so by November 18, 2017 to avoid re-registering with the new provider.

If you picked up a packet of volunteer paperwork and have not started the process to obtain your FBI Background Check we suggest you wait until updated instructions are released.

No fingerprint services will be available between November 18 and November 27.

We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
